
Call for Nunavut Liquor and 
 Cannabis Board Members 

The Government of Nunavut is looking for members to 
serve on the Nunavut Liquor and Cannabis Board 
(NLCB). 
The NLCB plays an important role in Nunavut’s liquor 
and cannabis sectors, including ensuring that liquor 
licence holders operate within the Liquor Act and its 
regulations. The Board also manages the appeals 
process for Nunavut Cannabis Retailers. The NLCB 
works with the Minister of Finance on matters of policy, 
legislation and administration relating to the responsible 
sale, distribution, and consumption of alcohol in 
Nunavut. Members are eligible to receive honoraria  
for their services. 
Individuals in communities across Nunavut are invited 
to apply. 
Application forms are available on the Government of 
Nunavut website at: www.gov.nu.ca or you can email 
nlcb@gov.nu.ca to request the form: 
Nunavut Liquor and Cannabis Board  
Department of Finance, Government of Nunavut 
P.O. Box 1000 
Station 330, Iqaluit 
Nunavut X0A 0H0 
For more information, please contact:  
Executive Secretary, NLCB  
Department of Finance 
867-975-6816 
nlcb@gov.nu.ca 

The application deadline is August 15, 2025. 

https://www.gov.nu.ca/en/liquor-and-cannabis/board-members

